
Community Fund Open 
27 August - 8 October 2024

Cattle Hill Wind Farm (CHWF) is pleased to announce 
the opening of the annual community fund. The fund 
supports neighbouring projects and organisations that 
will provide lasting local community benefits.

Previous successful applications have ranged from 
communication technology for Jericho Fire Brigade 
through to a community space in Waddamana. Each 
project shows the face of the local community. We wish 
to give a special thank you to emergency services during 
the extreme weather events experienced recently.
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Cattle Hill Wind Farm

At CHWF, we pride ourselves on supporting diverse 
applications. The Community Fund Committee members 
who assess the submitted projects, are local community 
members.
 

This year’s applications are open from 27 August 2024 
and close midnight on 8 October 2024.

Application information can be found by visiting 
cattlehillwindfarm.com
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Spotlight on
Kyle Jones 
Service Coordinator, Cattle Hill Wind Farm

I am a Service Coordinator with Goldwind Australia at the Cattle Hill Wind 
Farm. I recently joined the team to support administration needs, training 
support and scheduling, helping with warehouse duties and maintaining our 
compliance register information to be used with regulators.

In my short time working on site, I have learnt new skills and a wealth of 
technical knowledge. I’ve seen some remarkable teamwork and innovation at 
this wind farm in the centre of beautiful Tasmania.
 
It excites me to see how my practical contribution benefits the wind energy 
sector. I now understand how the work of our team is an essential piece of 
the puzzle to make Tasmania the renewable energy hub it is today. 

On 5 May, CHWF Site Manager Peter Jackson attended the ANZAC Day service at Bothwell District High School. 
He spent an afternoon with likeminded community members. 

The event was a tribute to local people who played a role in Australia’s military history. It gave comunity members a 
time to reflect on loss during wartime. 

Attendees paid respects for a brighter future after hard times.

The wind farm team supports these moments of reflection, to see where support can be made. 

Thanks to Bothwell District High School for welcoming Peter to their event. It was a great experience that Cattle Hill 
Wind Farm hopes to be part of in the future.

‘It’s great to see the 
community come 
together.’
Peter Jackson, CHWF Site Manager

ANZAC Remembrance


